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Davis Wagon Services, a leading provider of maintenance solutions, is thrilled to announce and celebrate
its 10-year anniversary as the trusted Entity in Charge of Maintenance (ECM) for Drax. This remarkable
milestone signifies a decade-long partnership built on mutual trust, expertise, and a shared commitment
to excellence in maintenance services.

Since the inception of this partnership a decade ago, Davis Wagon Services has played a vital role in
ensuring the smooth operation and maintenance of Drax’s esteemed fleet. As an ECM, Davis Wagon
Services has demonstrated an unwavering dedication to adhering to industry standards, implementing
best practices, and delivering exceptional maintenance solutions that have consistently exceeded
expectations.

Over the past ten years, Davis Wagon Services has successfully provided a comprehensive range of
maintenance services to Drax, including routine inspections, repairs, equipment upgrades, and safety
enhancements centred around its bespoke Ferrybridge facility. By employing a team of highly skilled
technicians and leveraging state-of-the-art technologies, Davis Wagon Services has consistently delivered
efficient and reliable maintenance solutions, contributing to Drax’s uninterrupted operations and
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exceptional performance.

“Our 10-year anniversary as the Entity in Charge of Maintenance for Drax is a significant milestone for us.
It represents a decade of successful collaboration, innovation, and continuous improvement,” said John
Hall, managing director of Davis Wagon Services. “We are extremely proud of our long-standing
partnership with Drax, which has been built on trust, professionalism, and shared values. We look forward
to further strengthening our relationship in the years to come.”

Mark Gibbens, head of logistics at Drax, expressed their appreciation for the enduring partnership, stating,
“Davis Wagon Services has consistently demonstrated exceptional expertise and unwavering commitment
to the highest standards of maintenance. Their contributions have been invaluable in ensuring the
reliability, safety, and longevity of our rail operation. We congratulate Davis Wagon Services on their 10-
year anniversary as our Entity in Charge of Maintenance.”

As Davis Wagon Services celebrates this remarkable milestone, they remain dedicated to advancing their
maintenance capabilities, exploring innovative technologies, and further enhancing their service offerings.
The company is committed to maintaining its position as a leading provider of maintenance solutions,
setting new industry standards, and continuing to exceed client expectations.
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